REPORT

1997 FEBRUARY 10

CITY OF BURNABY
COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

SUBJECT: AWARDING OF GRANT FOR THE EAGLES
ESTATE FEASIBILITY STUDY

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT this report be received for information purposes.

REPORT

The Community Heritage Commission is pleased to announce the receipt of grant
approval of up to $2,500.00 under the Provincial government’s Feasibility and
Conservation Planning Program to undertake a study to assess potential community
use options for the Eagles Estate. This amount represents half of the cost of the

project.

On behalf of Council, a letter of acknowledgement has been sent to the Chair and
members of B.C. Heritage Trust expressing appreciation for the support in Burnaby's
efforts to identify the Eagles Estate as a unique heritage site. ‘

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Doreen Lawson
Chair

His Worship, Mayor Doug Drummond
Vice Chair

cc: Director Planning and Building
- DIRECTOR FINANCE
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